
1

Rosenberg Corey

From: Leyna Rynearson <leynar@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:10 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Yes on HB 2004

Hi there! Friendly Oregonian small business owner here. No-cause evictions and greed-driven rent raises are 
needless sources of anxiety on an increasingly larger segment of the population as home-ownership becomes 
unattainable for more and more families. People without a stable home are much less likely to be strong, 
contributing members of our society! Please vote yes so we can keep those families contributing taxes and 
participating economically so the budget deficit doesn't get bigger. 


